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Robert Le Kyng Primary School 

 

 

Staff update 

 

This term we will be saying goodbye to a 
couple of members of staff.   

 

Mrs Fryszka has been with the school for 
10 years and Mrs Bowyer has been here 
for 9 years. 

 

We thank them for all their hard work 
over the years and wish them both all 
the best in their new jobs. 

 

 

We wish you all a happy holiday and 
look forward to seeing you all on 

Monday January 7th 2019 

 

From all the staff at Robert le Kyng  

 

 

 

Upcoming events in 2019 

 

Monday 7th January  - School opens at 8.45 for Term 3 

Tuesday 15th January  - closing date for Primary School applications 

Tuesday 5th February   - Year 3 swimming ends 

Tuesday 12th February  - Parents’ Evening 15:30—17:30 

Wednesday 13th February - Parents’ Evening 15:30—19:00 

Thursday 14th February  - Play—Year 1 pupils 

Friday 15th February  - School closed at 15:15—end of Term 3 

Monday 25th February  - Teacher development day (T D Day 4) 

Tuesday 26th February  - School opens at 8.45 for Term 4 
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11.12.18 Swindon Bocchia 
tournament (specific pupils) 

11.12.18 Xmas concert permission and tickets 
(specific pupils) 

11.12.18 Xmas concert piano/guitar (specific 
pupils) 

13.12.18 Netball cancelled (specific pupils) 

13.12.18 G & T cancelled  (specific pupils) 

13.12.18 After school offer letters  (specific pu-
pils) 

17.12.18 Additional spaces available for clubs 
in term 3  

18.12.18 Football after school club (Year 1-3 
girls) 

19.12.18 Height and weight checks (Reception 
and Year 6) 

 

 

 

Missing scooter 

 

One of our pupils has reported that his scoot-
er has gone missing. 

The scooter is similar to the picture on the 
right. It is a Razor Black label 
A kick scooter. 

Please keep an eye out for it.  

 

Christmas Fayre   

 

The Christmas Fayre was a great 
success—we raised an amazing 
£1350. 

 

Thank you for your 
support.  

Parent Support Adviser (PSA) sessions 

 

Sophie Brown, our PSA, has sessions available for 
her next visit on Tuesday 15th January 2019. 

If you would like to discuss worries or concerns 
about your child, Sophie is able to offer advice and 
support.   

This can be related to behaviour, feel-
ings/emotions, parenting, social issues, general 
well-being and she can also help you to access lo-
cal services which also support families.   

To book an appointment slot please call in to the 

school office. 

 

Breakfast Club 

We currently have spaces at Breakfast 
club for term 3. 

Please contact the office on 01793 
523119 if you are interested in your child 
attending the Breakfast Club. 

 


